
Gentlemen, 
     A nice improvement from Tuesday’s report as we added over 1000 members to the Southeast region, 
taking our total percentage up 2% to 56.73%, keeping a strong hold on first place! 
On the National level, the Sons are 19,578 members ahead of this time last year, which is a 3.44% 
increase. The fact that we have such strong numbers is a testament to the importance of reaching out to 
our members and pushing renewals before December 31st. If we can just get our members to realize 
that dues are collected for the upcoming year starting July 1st (the most up to date membership card 
reads 2024) and that those dues SHOULD be paid PRIOR to the actual start of the  2024 calendar year, 
there is no telling how far ahead of the game we would be!! Some will say that “I just paid my dues a 
few months ago, why do you want them again?” and they may be correct, but the dues they may have 
just paid were to catch them up on 2023. Once they are on schedule, dues will only be paid once a year, 
as it should be. 
Please take time to join NVC Moore on our quarterly regional zoom meeting on December 6th at 8pm 
est. You can access the meeting via the link below. Until then, keep the faith, keep up the great work 
and keep that membership rolling in!! 
  

https://legion.zoom.us/meeting/tJAodu6qrTooGdQ-
FSvsze5YDk3yRUz8MXWN/ics?icsToken=98tyKuCsqzotGNeUshqHRowIGYj4KOrztn5Bjads0TnWF
TNJZ1bPEukRK4BKCoD9 
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